High Achievers Join the ASP Family

The Department is very pleased to welcome
the 32 achievers who recently joined the
Accounting Scholars Programme (ASP). This
programme is tailored for accounting talents
who strive for academic excellence and
whole-person development.

With guidance from alumni and industry
professionals, the 32 students will take part

in a two-year programme to develop both
personally and professionally, including their
business knowledge, necessary skills and
maturity. They will also establish strong ties
with industry experts, opinion leaders and
professionals from various business fields
to broaden their horizons and develop as
holistic businesspeople. The newcomers had
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their first gathering with their mentors on
December 10, 2010.

We congratulate these achievers and wish
them a meaningful journey with ASP.

The new ASP members




